
Principal Message 10/29/21 

Stevenson Families, 

This week was fun filled with learning.  Pumpkin patch reading, Samari sentences, and Mad Scientist Day 

filled our week with exciting learning opportunities.  Ask your child what their favorite learning 

experience was this week.  I bet it will have something to do with science. 

It has come to our attention that several volunteers are not showing up in the RAPTOR system when 

trying to log into the computer to volunteer at Stevenson.  The issue might be that your volunteer status 

has expired.  If you would like to know when your volunteer status expired or will expire, the front office 

will be happy to help.  If your status has expired and you need to get fingerprinted at the district office, 

please know that it is taking up to 30 days to get the fingerprinting results for volunteer status 

clearance.  On the bright side, the fingerprinting fee is currently being waived.  If you have questions or 

need to check on your status, call Dorothy, Tiela or Alisa and they will take your information and get 

back with you.  Thank you to all our volunteers for all they do to make Stevenson a great school. 

We are excited to announce that the evening show of “Turkeys Go On Strike” has been sold out.  Don’t 

fret, if after completing seating assignments there is additional availability, we will reopen the number 

of seats left for purchase.  There would be an announcement letting you know if that occurs.  If you have 

any questions, please email help@rlsfundraising.com  

Remember that the Fishing Tournament ends Nov. 8.  Get out there, catch those fish, and send in those 

pictures!  It is so great to see our students enjoying outside time.  I can’t wait to find out who caught the 

biggest fish! 

The district has released the FSA testing dates for Brevard County.  Please find those important dates on 

the attached document.  Help us out by not scheduling vacations or doctor’s appointments on those 

dates. 

Mrs. Barrons, our Literacy Coach, has created a newsletter filled with tips for parents.  Click the link to 

access her newsletter.  She has included multiple resources for families to utilize at home to support 

reading.   https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fsMbgI8m2rVgqdCb0tChLzFlfxPKqNMF/view?usp=sh

aring 

Lastly, I want to thank all of our students, families, and staff for showering me with love today on my 

birthday.  I am so blessed to be part of the Stevenson community.  I hope you all have a wonderful 

weekend and enjoy the cooler weather.  I’ll see you Monday in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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